'
~ETmerreiy
HIGH SCHOOL
Newsletter No. 036
24 March 2020
Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear parents/caregivers

For students who do not have access to digital devices for the duration of the national lockdown,
there will be an opportunity for you to come into school tomorrow, Wednesday 25 March, from
10am - 12pm to collect written copies of work.

This can be collected from the school hall.

We strongly encourage families who do not have internet access to take this opportunity.

Nga mihi
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